
The Virginia Tech Post-Graduation Survey 

 

The Virginia Tech Post-Graduation Survey is now open to Virginia Tech students who will 

complete undergraduate degrees in May, Summer I and Summer II, 2014. 

 

The university asks all those prospective graduates to complete the survey. 

 

The purpose is to learn the after-graduation plans of new graduates. More about the survey. 

 

DO complete the survey even if post-graduation plans are not yet final; graduates can 

easily update responses later and will be reminded they can do so. 

 

Brief and user-friendly: The survey takes from one to five minutes to complete. 

Log in: http://www.career.vt.edu/PostGradSurvey/. 

 

Access to login is based on the graduation term in each student’s Application For Degree 

with the office of the University Registrar 

 

Only eligible graduates can log in to the survey. 

 

 

  
 

https://www.career.vt.edu/PostGradSurvey/
http://www.career.vt.edu/PostGraduationSurveyReport/2013-2014Welcome.html
http://www.career.vt.edu/PostGradSurvey/

